
 

FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 
 
 

412 N. Oak St. PO Box 279  
Inwood, Iowa 51240 

Pastor Rob’s Office: (712)-753-2347 
Church Office: (712)-753-4818 

Church Janitor (Sandy) (712)753-2367 
E-mail: frcinwood@gmail.com 

Pastor Rob’s Email: pastorrob@alliancecom.net  
  
  
  
 

 

Members of First Reformed Church,  
Ministers to the Community 

 

 

  

 
 

 

FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 
Sunday School            10:45 a.m 

  



FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 
 SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 

Sunday, May 20, 2018 9:30 AM 

   
WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE                        

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                     Pastor Rob Horstman 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP    

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS... 

*PRAISE SONGS    “Since Jesus Came into My Heart”     #420 
   “What a Beautiful Name”               Power Point 

SUNDAY SCHOOL PRESENTATIONS 

...RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS… 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE  
  ~ Children age 4 – 3rd grade are dismissed for Children & Worship 

 

MESSAGE                                             “Women in Ministry!” 
Scripture:  1 Timothy 2:11 – 12   

CELEBRATION OF COMMUNION 

...SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS      
~SPECIAL MUSIC  “I Can Only Imagine”    Erin Van Der Brink 

MORNING PRAYER with THE LORD’S PRAYER  

*BENEDICTION  

*SONG OF PARTING  “To God be the Glory”  vs. 1, 3    #36 

*POSTLUDE    



WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 

 

9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message. 
Greeters:  Chris & Mindy Lapka  Organist:   Courtnie Fleshman 
Fellowship cookies provided by:  Amber Van Essen and Betty Teunissen 
Healthy snacks provided by:  Melissa Rozeboom 
Nursery Caregivers:  Joni F, Kayla K, Jenessa VV 
Children & Worship Leader: Donna   ~ Greeters:  Marilyn, Brent D, Caitlyn, Hadley 
Banner Bearers:  Jayda Berg and Haddie Driesen 
 

NEXT SUNDAY ~  May 27 
9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Rick Rozeboom will share the message. 
Greeters:  Tony & Lisa Lenz   Organist:   Irene Ter Wee 
Fellowship cookies provided by:  Lisa Wheeler and Taylor Heynen 
Healthy snacks provided by:  Sherry Carolan 
Nursery Caregivers:  Regan C, Natalie B, Hadley D 

 
CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 

 

 

The Calling Team for this month is Jesse Moser and Lance Van Roekel. 

This morning will be the last day of both Sunday School and Children & Worship for the school year.  These 
programs will resume again in the fall. 

A special thank you goes out to all the teachers, helpers and substitutes who have so faithfully served in the Sunday 
School classes this year.  Also special thanks to all the leaders and greeters who willingly help provide the Children 
and Worship program that is offered to the young children in our church.  Each one of you has shared your time and 
many talents to help serve the Lord through these opportunities.  We are deeply grateful for your service and ask God 
to bless you abundantly for answering His call to minister to others. 

Pastor Rob will be gone on vacation from Saturday, May 26 through Saturday, June 2.  If you have a pastoral 
concern, please contact the calling team or an elder. 

June Newsletter items are due by next Sunday, May 27.   Please email to frcinwood@gmail.com or place in the 
bulletin/newsletter mailbox.  Thank you! 
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First Reformed Church Website -  www.frcinwood.org 

 

Inspiration Hills Memorial Day Summer Kick-Off & 

Auction 

Our Ladies Auxiliary Memorial Day Summer Kick-Off & 
Auction will be held on Monday, May 28th. The auction items 
will be available for viewing at 3pm with the Live Auction 
beginning at 3:30pm. A light supper will be available from 
4:30-6:00 (freewill donation). Greetings from the camp staff 
will be at 6:00pm. There will be musical entertainment by The 
Klassen Family from Worthington, MN at 6:30pm. Projects for 
money raised will be presented on this day. This event is 
hosted by the Women's Auxiliary and Camp Staff.  Please 
contact us at 712-986-5193 with any questions. 

 

 

 

Cadets will be having their annual Pancake Breakfast on Monday, 

May 28.  They will be serving from 7:30 - 9:30 a.m. in the Inwood 

CRC Fellowship Hall.  Please plan to come for a great Breakfast and 
help support the Cadets.  The Cadets have built a Picnic Table/Bench 

that they will be having on a Silent Auction at the Pancake 

Breakfast.  Pictures of the Table can be seen on Facebook under the 

Inwood Cadets page. If you are unable to be at the Breakfast and 

would still like to bid, please send your bid to Heath Van Voorst via 

email. (hjvoorst@c-i-service.com) 

 

JOYS & CONCERNS 

• This morning we celebrate the conclusion of our educational year with our Sunday school presentation from each 
class.  Great job students on your hard work this year learning about our Heavenly Father!  Thank you to all of our 
teachers and leaders who made all of this learning possible.  
 

• Jake Dieters has begun his chemotherapy.  He will have 10 rounds over 21 weeks.  Keep Jake in your prayers. 
 

• Kendra Van Essen came home on Tuesday but was re-admitted to the hospital Thursday night. Please pray for healing 
for Kendra. 

 

• Jody Van Regenmorter’s father is on Hospice Care in Remsen.  Keep the Van Regenmorter’s in your prayers. 
 

• Carol Van Stelton’s health is variable from week to week.  Pray for a steady gain in health and strength. 
 

• Melissa Moser’s CT scan revealed changes in some of the tumors.  Some have grown, others have stayed the 
same.  Pray for wisdom for the doctors as to what is best for Melissa.  Pray for Melissa that healing will continue to 
take place. 

 

• Gail Harmelink’s mother, Goldie Boelman, remains on hospice care. 
 

• Shirley Addink’s sister, Wilma Heynen, was diagnosed with cancer last fall and is undergoing treatment.  Keep Wilma 
in your prayers. 

 

• Pray for all of our people who are undergoing treatment for cancer – Merle Tilstra, Ron Zylstra, Melissa Moser, Carol 
Van Stelton, Jake Dieters and others from our extended church family and community. 

 

If you have a child going to bible camp this summer, 
please let Courtnie Fleshman know the dates they are 
attending, or you can email the church office.  We would 
like to offer the opportunity for our church family to send 
notes of encouragement to children while they are at camp. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

West Lyon Community VBS 

Sunday, June 3 through Thursday, June 7 

6:15 p.m.– 8:45 p.m. each night at Bethlehem Lutheran 

Church in Inwood. 
 

It’s time to sign up your kids for VBS!  ALL kids entering 

kindergarten through 6th grade are welcome to come join the 

fun at one of the best weeks of summer!  Those going into 

7th – 9th grade are encouraged to sign up to be a junior crew 
leader, and those going into 10th grade or older can sign up 

to be a crew leader.  Please note that supper will not be 

provided this year. 
To sign up, find the link on the West Lyon Community VBS 

Facebook page. 
 

The eighth-grade class of Inwood Christian School invites 

everyone to attend their Eighth Grade Graduation on Wed, 

May 23 at 7:00 p.m. in the school gym.  Come and wish our 

four eighth graders well as they move on to high school. 
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Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 

 

                           Elders     Deacons 

*James Van Ginkel, ’21, VP   *Lance Van Roekel, ‘20, Head Deacon  

*Marv Arp, ‘19, Clerk      Harley Berentschot, ’19 

  Ken Denekas, ’19      Paul Van Beek, ’19 

  Jesse Moser, ’20      Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

  Chad Van Regenmorter, ‘20     Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

* Executive Committee Members 

The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the second Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Matt Rozeboom      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 

 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita Van Veldhuizen 

Secretary: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader/Accompanist: Courtnie Fleshman 

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family Roger and Karen Van Otterloo and family 

 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

In the name of Christ, First Reformed Church desires to 

proclaim God’s word, worship God’s name, and live as His disciples, 

united through prayer, fellowship, and service. 

 

OUR VISION STATEMENT 

Imagine in our church a 

Fellowship of believers who 

Reach out to those in need and yet 

Cultivate the ministry of fellow Christians 

    

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 


